
   

Rapho Township   

Board of Supervisors Work Session Minutes 

July 20, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.   
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by Chairman Lowell Fry. Also present 

were Supervisors Jere Swarr and Mark Erb.  Township manager Randall Wenger and 

Public Works Director John Haldeman, Jeffrey Funk and reporter Rochelle Shenk also 

attended.  

  

Approval of 06/15/23 Work Session Minutes were approved at the 7/6/23 

Supervisors meeting. 

  

Old Business: None 

  

New Business:  

Jeffrey Funk discussed uses for a potential buyer of 1495 Lebanon Road. 

 

Randall discussed a request from a resident on Hossler road for a speed limit 

reduction, Discussion occurred with the public works director on equipment 

replacement, 2024 EMS Coverage Options, the South Garfield Road Bridge future, 

2764 Lebanon Road and the Short Term Rental Zoning Amendment. 

  

Work Session adjourned at 7:05 p.m.  


